August 25, 1954 Letter, Syngman Rhee to John W. Staggers

Citation:

"Letter, Syngman Rhee to John W. Staggers", August 25, 1954, Wilson Center Digital Archive, B-014-011, Official Correspondences, President Rhee's Correspondences, Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University.

https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/122702

Summary:

Syngman Rhee requests that William C. Taylor contact him.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

August 25, 1954

Dear Mr. Staggers:

I have received your letter of 11th August enclosing a letter introducing Mr. William C. Taylor. Mr. Taylor was in Korea recently, we understand, but he did not ask to call on we. Please ask him to write a letter addressed to me personally, setting out details of the matter he wishes to discuss.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. John W. Staggers, 508-511 Columbian Bldg., Washington 1, D. C..

With good wishes.

Tingger